
Submitter: Catherine Feher 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB1131 

Chintimini is the only organization that will take in and rehabilitate a lot of wildlife 

either injured by cars, cats, or just down on their luck. 

They take a great number of young birds, mammals and amphibians needing help 

every spring. Unfortunately wildlife cannot pay for treatment. The reason they end up 

in the clinic is very often due to human action. It seems only fair that we, as a state, 

recognize their very important mission and support them. They are operating on a 

shoestring and could accomplish so much more if they had consistent funding. 


